
January 15, 2018 

Thank you for your support. 

 

IT IS TIME TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP IN THE OAEVT 

It is through your support and dues that we are able to help mechanics and 
departments in Oklahoma get the training, education, networking they need to 
work on Emergency Vehicles. 
 

WE ARE DEDICATED TO BRINGING QUALITY TRAINING TO THE EMERGENCY VEHICLE 
TECHNICIANS/MECHANICS OF OKLAHOMA. 

 
WE HAVE INCREASED ENROLLMENT, WENT TO MORE PLACES AND PUT ON OKLAHOMA 

CONFERENCE. 
 

THIS IS ALL BECAUSE OF YOU, OUR GREAT MEMBERS AND SPONSORS, 
BEING INVOLVED. 

 

TO BE WORTH MORE;  
TO YOURSELF, DEPARTMENT, COMPANY AND COMMUNITY 

GET; EDUCATED, TRAINED, TESTED AND CERTIFIED 
 

HELPING THOSE WHO HELP OTHERS 

See you at the meetings 
 

I have enclosed an application for OAEVT membership 
If you are signing up as “SHOP” please use supervisor name, shop address, and 

email as contact information. 
Use another paper or back of application all names you wish to include 

 
Sincerely, 

Danny Tiller 

Danny Tiller 
President OAEVT 

 

OAEVT  
Po box 496  
Newcastle, Oklahoma 73065 www.okevt.org  
oklahomaevt@gmail.com  
Phone-405-401-0152  
Fax-888-876-9285 


